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This personnel change has no effect on the organizational chart
provided in the application. No other management change was made and
all reporting lines specified in the Application to Amend Facility
Operating license Nos. NPF-68 and NPF-8] remain the same. This change
has no impact on the significant hazards consideration evaluation or
the conclusions made in tne application.

A copy of this letter will be sent to Mr. J. D. Tanner of the
Environmental Protection Division of the Georgia Department of Natural
Resources.

Sincerely,
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Axmi &

SR & HcCoy/
CKM/JOK /

cc: Georgia Power Company
Mr. R. P. McDonald, Executive Vice President
Mr. W. B. Shipman, General Manager - Plant Vogtle
NORMS

1 i n i n
Mr. D. S. Hood, Licensing Project Manger - Vogtie

U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 11
Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator
Mr. B. R. Bosner, Senior Resident Inspector - Vogtle

f rai
Mr. J. D. Tanner, Commissioner, Department of Natural Resources



